
Harvard Sewer Commission 
November 14, 2011 
 
Commissioners present: Cindy Russo,  Kyle Hedrick, Rick Maiore 
 
Accepted minutes of  November 7 2011 as corrected. 
 
Received updated emergency phone list. The non-emergency Harvard Police number added as first contact. 
 
Action items: 
 
 The Chair will contact the Town Administrator  to clarify existing connection data  such as 
number  of connections and estimated flow rates. 
 
 Commission decided that the warranty agreement in a specified pump contract must cover reserve 
 pumps and commence on the actual day of installation. 
 
 Kyle Hedrick is continuing to rationalize the first draft of the proposed Rules and Regulation with 
 an expected completion date of 2 weeks. 
 
Next meeting November 28, 2011 
 
Adjourned @ 9:30 AM. 
 
 
Rick Maiore 
 
Clerk 
 


